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I, as a victim of crime myself, believe this change is necessary. When breaking in to someone's home 
I believe you should be fully expecting harm to befall you, or at least there should be some sort of 
thought that you could be seriously injured. Currently if someone breaks in to your home and they 
trip over a couch and break an arm they can charge you correct me if I'm wrong but I don't know of 
any person, who wants there home broken into, and then to be charged because some useless  
hurt themselves breaking in to their house.  poor effort that something hasn't been done prior to 
this to help people be protected in their own homes

Submitted by:

Submission No:

Criminal Code (Defence of Dwellings and Other Premises - Castle Law) Amendment Bill 2024

Attachments: No attachment

Publication: Making the submission public but withholding your name

--




